CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 07, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04330-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto

Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2016 2:49 PM
To: ‘William Vanderheyden'
Subject: RE: 160021-EI

Good afternoon Mr. Vander Heyden:

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: William Vanderheyden [mailto:wfvh@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2016 2:20 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: 160021-El

To the Members of the Public Service Commission:
As a permanent resident of Sarasota served by FPL, | am writing to say how opposed | am to the rate increase FPL is
again requesting. Now that | have lived in the state for two years and am learning how Florida works, | am appalled to

observe how we, the resident-customers, are at the mercy of FPL share-holders.

| am asking the Commission to reject the latest request, 160021-El, and remember that the name of the Commission
begins with. "Public Service," not "Share-holder Support."

Sincerely,
William F. Vander Heyden

2062 Wasatch Dr.
Sarasota, FL. 34235

Sent from my iPad


FPSC Commission Clerk
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